
How many times a day do you hear this from your child?  Well, 
now you get to experience what they do in Music Class first 
hand!  This year in K-1 we are learning several songs, dances, 
and movement games that we are going to teach you during our 
Dance Party. So get out your dancing shoes!

Here’s the plan…

We are asking that one family member accompany each K-1 student to the Dance 
Party. We will start normally by reporting to your classroom for attendance. Then 
teachers will bring students and their family members down to the party! A “Family 
member” can be anyone with whom the student would be comfortable, including a 
neighbor, adult sibling, grandparent, etc.  If you can’t attend, please let us know as 
soon as possible, but it’s an experience you really don’t want to miss if at all 
possible! We will start by doing some singing together and demonstrating 
instruments. The students will then teach you some folk dances and games we will 
play together! We will be done just before 9am when the students will head back to 
class. 


